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"Have you not known? Have you not heard? The Lord 

is the everlasting God, the Creator of the ends of the 

earth. He does not faint or grow weary; his 

understanding is unsearchable." Isaiah 40:21 

Summer means excitement and change at LOGAN 

Hope. As summer break begins, our school is filled with 

students who have traded their uniforms for shorts and 

flip-flops. They are eagerly planning and decorating the 

school for our Summer Day Camp. As our building gets 

transformed, it is filled with anticipation of the new pace 

and activity that summer brings. 

As a school, we are navigating through a season of 

change that is new to us all, as we simultaneously hold 

to our roots and grow in new directions. In this season, 

we need to fully embrace our God who does not change, 

who is unsearchable in His wisdom and understanding, 

and whose grace and love remain constant. 

I am deeply encouraged by God's words to His people 

in Isaiah chapter 40. Seasons are always changing, just 

like our school from winter to spring, summer to fall. 

"The grass withers, the flower fades," says verse 8, 

"but the word of our God will stand forever." 

I invite you to join with us as a school as we learn to 

trust God's amazing plan for our students, teachers, 

founders, and community!

Jim Sovocool  

LOGAN Hope Head of School

 This year, over 50% of our students earned 

nothing less than a B on all of their report cards!

Honor roll is awarded to students who earned A's 

and B's throughout the year while the Principal 

Gold award reflects the students who maintained 

straight A's on every report card! 

Note: Kindergartners are graded on a different 

scale and are not eligible to receive either award. 

Enoch 1st  

Delilah 1st 

Keithann 1st 

Jonathan 1st  

Yarina 1st  

Sophia 1st  

Kyra 2nd 

Bijuu 2nd 

Iyana 2nd 

Silinna 2nd

Kyran 2nd 

Kayla 4th 

Sopheary 4th 

Ciara 4th 

Brian 5th 

Tajhay 5th 

Alex 5th 

Andrew 6th 

Philip 7th 

Aaron 8th 

Adrian 8th 

Chanah 7th 

Blessing 2nd 

Malynda 2nd 

Natalie 2nd 

Gideon 3rd 

Prassat 3rd 

Breanna 3rd 

Azuriya 3rd 

Destin 3rd 

Nathan 3rd 

Angelie 3rd 

Azariah 4th 

Logan 4th 

HONOR ROLL

Bethany 1st  

Zara 2nd 

Namir 3rd 

Allen 3rd 

Mayah 3rd 

Jayden 4th 

Jahnee 4th 

Dan 5th 

Margaret 6th 

Belinda 8th 

PRINCIPAL GOLD 



LOGAN HOPE 2017 Graduates

Are you a frequent Amazon buyer? 

Did you know you can support 

LOGAN Hope on Amazon every 

time you shop? By using Amazon 

Smile and setting the non- 

profit/charity that you would like to 

support to LOGAN Hope, every 

time you purchase something from 

Amazon, a portion of the proceeds 

goes to our school. 

AMAZON SMILE

On Tuesday, June 13, 2017,  our 8th 

graders graduated from LOGAN Hope 

School! Many of them have attended 

the school since they were in 

kindergarten, and are now headed off 

to some of the best schools in the city 

including Central High School and 

Cristo Rey High School. 

 

We are so proud of their 

accomplishments and looking forward 

to seeing what the future holds 

for these students.  

8th Grade Washington DC Trip

Thanks to one of our kind-hearted donors, the 

LOGAN Hope 8th Grade class were able to 

culminate their time at LOGAN Hope with a trip to 

Washington D.C. for three days. 

 

The students were able to visit spots that they 

learned about this year. During the three days our 

class was in Washington D.C., they went to The 

Air and Space Museum, The Native American 

History Museum, The Sackler Museum of Asian 

Art, The African American History Museum, The 

Newseum and The Holocaust Museum. The 

students also took a night time tour of the 

monuments. On the last day of the trip, our 

students spent the day at Mt. Vernon where they 

participated in a "Slave Life" Tour.


